
 
 
 
 
 

It is with gratitude that the Shelter Rock parents  
honor our wonderful teachers and staff for their dedication  

and devotion to our children at our annual 
 

Teacher and Staff 
Appreciation Luncheon 

Wednesday, May 18, 2016 
 
 

We would like to make this day extra special for the staff! 
Your monetary donation is the primary source of revenue to fund the Luncheon. 

Your generosity allows us to create a special Luncheon for our deserving teachers and staff.   
Join us in making more wonderful memories and showing our deep appreciation  

to all those who educate, guide, and nurture our children! 
 

Delicious desserts are also needed! 
  Please consider supporting this event by contributing a dessert to show your gratitude. 

Please use the following link to access options: 
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0C4EAFA62BA02-staff  

Desserts may be dropped off at the “Big Gym” on 
 May 18th between 8:30am –10:30am 

 **Please label the ingredients if homemade** 
 

We thank you in advance for your donations! 
 

For additional information, contact our Luncheon Chairs: 
Alexandra Beschel - 718.938.0704    Alexa1623@aol.com 

Jodi Mondiello - 917.887.0185    Jmon2009@aol.com 
Sabrina Scheer - 917.838.5353    Beaney14@gmail.com 

 
The Manhasset SCA is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. The SCA reserves the right to redirect donations as necessary.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - -- - - -- - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Please return the completed form in an envelope marked “Staff Appreciation Luncheon” to your child’s teacher, the SCA mailbox in 
the main office, or mail to Jodi Mondiello at 114 Payne Whitney Lane, Manhasset, New York 11030.  Please do not mail cash.  
Checks are payable to “MSCA”. 
 
Name: ____________________________________ Phone /e-mail __________________________________ 
 
Donation: _____________ Cash/Check            
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